
"These balconies will look directly into my flat (and Aspris opposite when built) and this planning 

application is for bigger balconies than the 'Smoking Area’ which Camden Council has given 

(retrospective) planning for on the ground floor (which is already in front of the ground floor my 

building) 

 

A planning application was submitted in 2016 for the same development, which received objections 

from residents and Councillors, subsequently that application was withdrawn and then Hallmark 

built the ‘Smoking Area’ at ground floor and applied for retrospective planning permission" 

Mr Root  


